
 

NOTICE: Provider Portal Resource - COVID 
Vaccine Status Report  
 

March 9, 2022 

Dear Provider, 

PCPs are now able to access a new report, called the COVID Vaccine Status Report, available in the 

Health Choice Secure Provider Portal.  

The report shows the vaccine status of all members on the PCP’s panel. Data is sourced from all 

pharmacy and medical claims available to Health Choice, including the Arizona State Immunization 

Information System (ASIIS) and the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) COVID-19 

web portal (ABII-COVAX) hosted by Acumen, LLC. However, it may not include every vaccine, such 

as those administered through Indian Health Service and Tribal healthcare systems, or incomplete 

information received for member vaccine status from ASIIS. The report can be viewed within the 

Provider Portal or downloaded in Excel format.  

To access this new report, visit your homepage in the Provider Portal: 

https://providerportal.healthchoiceaz.com/   

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and ensuring the provision of 

quality care and services.  

 

We welcome your feedback or questions: RWTeam@azblue.com  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 
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